
McKenna, Neil

From: Stickney, Matt
Sent: Tuesday, March 31, 2020 4:10 PM

To: Chin, Ben; Roy, Marc (Ext.); 'Leslie Church'

Cc: Theis, Rick; Holland, Alyx

Subject: RE: Question

PSPC definitely has. I think they've also raised PPE for their own personnel via transport.

 Original Message 
From: Chin, Ben <Ben.Chin@pmo-cpnn.gc.ca>

Sent: Tuesday, March 31, 2020 4:09 PM

To: Roy, Marc (Ext.) <marc.roy@tc.gc.ca>; Leslie Church <leslie.church@canada.ca>

Cc: Theis, Rick <Rick.Theis@pmo-cpm.gc.ca>; Stickney, Matt <Matt.Stickney@pmo-cpm.gc.ca>; Holland, Alyx

<alyx.holland@pmo-cpm.gc.ca>
Subject: Question

Have either of you or your depts spoken with Cargo Jet. Some very specific issues and one general. The general being a

need for some financial assistance to keep the supply chain going

The specific being need for ppe's and some more timely public health advice. And theyre unwillingness to work through

a sub contractor called volare on flights to China

Sent from my iPhone
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